
 
 
 
To Our Community Supporters:  
 
 
 
Re:   Chilliwack Secondary School 2025 Grad Dinner Auction  
 
 
The presenter of this letter is a Chilliwack Secondary School graduating student or 
the parent of a student who will graduate this year. Our school will be holding our 
Grad Dinner Auction on Wednesday, February 26th at Chilliwack Secondary 
School.  
 
We are seeking your assistance with donations of items for the auction.  This could 
include any products, services, or gift certificates.   Whatever you donate will be 
labelled with your company name and will be a great way to promote your 
business.  We know times are tough for businesses across our community; however, 
anything you can donate would greatly help the CSS Graduates of 2025.  
 
All proceeds from the auction will go to the student who collected the donation 
and students who couldn’t otherwise afford the costs associated with graduation 
activities. 
 
Should you require further information or clarification, please call, or email us at 
604-795-7295 or thepromshop@sd33.bc.ca 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Leah Laderoute & Val MacDonnell 
Grad Fundraising and Prom Coordinators 
 
Below is the contact information for the grad that has dropped off this donation 
request.  Thank you for supporting the grads of Chilliwack Secondary School! 
 
   
Grad’s Name: _________________________________________  
 
Grad’s Phone Number: __________________________________ 
 


